CITY OF FARMINGTON

Public Hearing Minutes
February 24,2014
6:40 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on February 24, 2014, in the Council Chambers.
The hearing was called to order by Mayor Landrum.

Councilmen present were: Larry Forsythe, Darrel Holdman, Mark Kellogg, Garret Boatright,
Dennis Smith, and David Holman

Councilman Lynn Crites and John Robinson were absent.
City Counselor, Scott Reid, was present.

Officials present were: Greg Beavers, Larry Lacy, Rick Baker, Todd Mecey, Tim Barnes, Floyd
Massey, Michelle Daniel, and Paula Cartee.

Mayor Landrum stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding:

An application for designation as a “Farmington Historic Property” for 9 & 29 North
Jefferson Street (HP-13-002). The property is currently zoned “C-1” Central Business
Zoning District. Submitted by Pat Antonowitsch and Jon Bennett.

Tim Barnes, City Planner, explained the request from the owners. He stated that the Historic
Preservation Committee and Planning and Zoning Committee have both given a favorable
recommendation.

The hearing was closed at 6:45 p.m.
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Paula Canée, City Clerk
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